
 

THE MAZE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A newsletter published now and then for Catawba Presbytery. 

June 26, 2008 

 

 

NOTE:  Those receiving a copy of the Maze are 
requested to provide a copy for each minister, clerk of 
session, chairman of the Board of Deacons, and 
Church Treasurer.  
 
 

 NEXT STATED MEETING 

  October 14, 2008 

 10:00 a.m. 

Unity Church 

 Lancaster, SC 

 
 

BUDGET REQUESTS 

Committee Chairmen are reminded that according to 
the Presbytery Rules of Procedure all requests for 
funds for the 2009 Presbytery budget are to be sent no 
later that August 1st to the Chairman of the 
Commitment and Finance Committee: 
 J. Barry Dagenhart 
 201 East White Street 
 Rock Hill, SC 29730 
 Email: bdagenhart@comporium.net 
  

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  
Reports for the next Stated Meeting of Presbytery are 
due September 8, 2008.  Please send the copy as a 
WORD attachment to an email to the Stated Clerk at 
guysmith@comporium.net.  Thank you for your help 
in getting the reports submitted. 
 

 

 

 

PRESBYTERY INFORMATION 

 
Brian Howard has begun his work at 
Effingham.  His installation is June 29th. 
 
A call was read for Andrew Stager to be 
Associate at First Rock Hill.  Andy will begin 
as student with his call taking effect oat his 
ordination. 
 
The Presbytery directed the Committee on 
Nominations to appoint a Committee on 
Outreach to be responsible for the IBL work.   
 

OLD BRICK CHURCH  
 
The Old Brick Church Commission announced to 
Presbytery that a $5000 grant had been secured by 
the Commission.  This grant will enable the 
Commission to begin much needed repairs, 
particularly to the foundation of the Church.  
Additional help is still needed.  You are encouraged 
to include a note in your bulletin or newsletter asking 
for support of this ministry.  All gifts and memorials 
for the OBC and the upkeep should be sent to the 
Presbytery Treasurer: 

Mr. T. C. S. Lever Treasurer   
1787 Windsor Drive 
Lancaster, SC 29720 

Please designate the gifts for the Old Brick Church.   
 

 



CATAWBA PRESBYTERY CALENDAR 

2008 

 

September 26-28, 2008  

Catawba Presbytery Senior High Retreat 
Super Retreat 
Bonclarken 

 

October 14, 2008 
Catawba Presbytery 

Unity Church, Lancaster, SC 
10:00 a.m. 

 

October 28, 2008 

Catawba Presbytery Elders’ Association 
First Rock Hill, Rock Hill, SC 

7:00 p.m. 
 

November, 2008 

Pastor’s Conference 
Time and place is to be announced. 

 
November 7-9, 2008 

Catawba Presbytery Middle School Retreat 
Bonclarken 

 

Please note that the Elder’s Association meeting has been changed from the 

denomination 2008 Plan Book.  The meeting will be held at First Rock Hill instead 

of Arsenal Hill.  Please note this change in your 2008 Plan Book. 


